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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

11 September 2018 

THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO STATE CAPTURE POSTPONES HEARINGS 

The hearings of the Judicial Commission of Inquiry into Allegations of State Capture, Corruption and Fraud in 

the Public Sector including Organs of State that were supposed to be held on 12 September 2018 at 10h00 are 

postponed until further notice.  

The Commission will tomorrow Wednesday 12 September 2018 pronounce on its programme moving forward.  

 
 
Issued by the Commission of State Capture 
 
Media enquiries: 
 
Rev. Mbuyiselo Stemela 
Spokesperson: Commission   
Email: MbuyiseloS@commissionsc.org.za 
 
Cell: 079 975 2849       
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